

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 Fax: 703-549-6610

January 12, 2021

The Honorable Donald Norcross U.S. House of Representatives 2427 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-6583

Dear Congressman Norcross:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports (H.R. 147) that would make improvements to transitional services for separating members of the Armed Forces and educational assistance.

The Association appreciates your dedication to servicemembers' issues. The FRA point of contact is Noelle Huffer, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at NoelleH@fra.org.

Sincerely,

CHRISTOPHER J. SLAWINSKI National Executive Director

CJS:nh:tw